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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

04/07/2022  14:58:572022/1772/P OBJ J. Tausig The roof terrace will be directly next to my flat.  Due to the proximity it will invade my privacy and I have 

concerns regarding noise level when the roof terrace is being used.

04/07/2022  17:07:522022/1772/P OBJ M Gandolfo Similar to the concerns of the owner of the flat directly above the roof terrace, I am also concerned about the 

potential noise and light pollution when the roof terrace is being used.
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